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475th Anniversary
Old Cryptians’ Club

                                                                (Founded in 1901)

                                                                     www.oldcryptians.org
President: John Hughes (1952-60)
February 2014                                                                                                                                
Dear Old Cryptian,

On the occasion of the 475th anniversary of the founding of The Crypt School, and on behalf of your President, I am pleased to invite you to the Old Cryptians’ Club AGM and Annual Reunion Dinner to be held this year at Gloucester Rugby, Kingsholm.
******

Saturday, 29th March, 2014
6.50 p.m.
The Club’s Annual General Meeting will be held in the Abbey Lounge at:

 Gloucester Rugby, Kingsholm Stadium, Kingsholm Road, Gloucester. GL1 3AX
The AGM is preceded at 6.30pm by the launch of Howard Allen’s new book celebrating 475 years of The Crypt School
All are welcome
7.00 p.m. for 7.45 p.m. 
The 113th Annual Dinner
The 1873 Suite – Gloucester Rugby, Kingsholm
The cost of Dinner (exclusive of wines) will be £25 for Club members, £30 for non-members and £15 for school sixth formers and students. 
There will be a cash bar in both the Abbey Business Lounge for pre-dinner drinks and in the 1873 Suite during the dinner.
Former England Rugby International, Charlie Hannaford (1956-64) will propose the toast “The Old Cryptians’ Club”. Your President, John Hughes, will respond on behalf of the Old Cryptians’ Club with “Floreat Schola Cryptiensis”.
Table Reservations:
Please see the attached booking form.

The Dress code for men is: 
Lounge suits/jacket and tie

For Ladies:


 Appropriate equivalent

The Ladies’ Annual Dinner will take place co-incidentally at 7.00 for 7.45 pm on the same evening in the Legend’s Lounge at Gloucester Rugby, Kingsholm. Hopefully, the common venue will make for a relaxed evening without the timing and logistical issues of meeting-up after the dinner. The ladies dinner is being organised by Jeannine Hughes and Pam Browning. The cost will be £25 and can be booked via Jeannine Hughes: 


Tel:

 01476 560364 
e mail: 

routedechampeix@gmail.com
Address

L’Onde 
High Road



Londonthorpe



Grantham



NG31 9RU

All Ladies of Old Cryptians are most welcome.

This year marks the 475th anniversary of the founding of the school and, as such, The Club is keen to welcome as many Old Cryptians as possible to the annual dinner. Please circulate this invitation widely and use the event to meet with as many of your OC friends and contemporaries as possible.
Your President looks forward to greeting you on this special occasion in the Old Cryptians’ calendar. 

With best wishes,         
Steve Mace (1970 – 1977) 

Committee Member, Old Cryptians’ Club. 
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